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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF COLOMBIA CONVEYING THE INTEREST OF THE MINISTRY OF EDUCATION OF COLOMBIA IN HAVING THE MINISTER OF EDUCATION, MR. ALEJANDRO GAVIRIA, CHAIR WORKING GROUP 1 
OF THE INTER-AMERICAN COMMITTEE ON EDUCATION
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PERMANENT MISSION OF COLOMBIA
TO THE 
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES




MPC/OEA NO. 1698/2022


	The Permanent Mission of Colombia to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development of the OAS and has the honor to express the interest of the Ministry of Education of Colombia, headed by Minister Alejandro Gaviria, in chairing Working Group 1 on a “Systemic approach for building resilient education systems” proposed by the Hemispheric Plan of Action on Education to be adopted at the Eleventh Inter-American Meeting of Ministers of Education.

	The Permanent Mission of Colombia to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development of the OAS the renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., November 4, 2022






Executive Secretariat for Integral Development
Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.CIDED00288E04

image1.jpeg
CID/@
\_Z




image10.jpeg
CID/@
\_Z




image2.png




